  Memo



To:
Transmission Customers
From:
Aaron Staley, Manager, Transmission Planning
Date:
July 7th 2017
Subject:  2017 Transmission Planning
Orlando Utilities Commission (OUC) is in the early stages of developing our annual transmission plan.  We are inviting our transmission customers to contact us if they are interested in learning more about our planning process, which is performed in conjunction with the Florida Reliability Coordinating Council’s (FRCC) annual planning activities.  Attachment K to OUC’s Open Access Transmission Tariff (OATT) provides a general overview of our process and timeline, and is available on our OASIS website at http://www.oatioasis.com/OUCT/index.html .
Please contact me by Email at astaley(at)ouc.com or by telephone at (407) 434-4161 if you are interested in more information.  
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